
 
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        Date:  December 22, 2019 

Sheriff Dale J Schmidt 

Office: 920-386-4115 

dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us 

 

 

At about 7:08 PM on Sunday, December 22, 2019 the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office received a report of a shooting that 

occurred at the northbound wayside, N10048 Interstate 41.  Deputies responded and found that a confrontation had taken 

place between a 22 year old male from Kaukauna and a 28 year old male from Fond du Lac.  During the altercation, the 28 

year old male received a gunshot wound to the abdomen.  He was transported by Theda Star to Theda Clark Regional Medical 

Center in Neenah for non-life threatening injuries.   

 

The Dodge County Sheriff’s Office is in contact with all individuals involved in this incident and the community has no reason 

to fear for their safety because of this incident.  This case remains under investigation by the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office 

and no further details will be released at this time pending the outcome of the investigation. 

 

Questions may be directed to Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt. 
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